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NOMINATIONS
Nominations closed at 2.00pm on 
Friday 11 September and the following 
Schedule details the nominations 
received and the current status of 
each nomination. 

CANDIDATE INFORMATION
Associated with the nomination 
schedule is the information supplied 
by the candidates and their photos 
(where supplied)

WITHDRAWAL OF NOMINATIONS
The period allowed for nominations  
to be withdrawn has expired.

All enrolled students will receive an email to their Uni email address 
containing a link to the Uni on-line voting system. Voters will use their 
Student ID and UTS password to access the voting area. 

This will be sent at the opening of voting.

WHEN TO VOTE
On-Line Voting will be open at:
5.00am Tuesday 6 October
and be open until:
8.00pm Thursday 8 October

DUE TO COVID-19 CONSIDERATIONS, 
VOTING THIS YEAR WILL BE ON-LINE.

VOTING WILL BE HELD FOR 
THE CONTESTED POSITIONS

Philip Binns
Returning Officer
22 September 2020

0432218026
returning.officer@ozemail.com.au

RETURNING OFFICER'S REPORT
ON THE CLOSE OF NOMINATIONS

VOTING

CAMPAIGNING
The authorised campaigning period 
will begin at 5.00pm on Sunday 20 
September. No campaigning is per-
mitted on Campus this year due to 
Covid19 considerations.

POSTAL VOTING
Postal Voting was not available this 
election. 
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You don’t need me to tell you that 2020 has dramatically changed how we study 
and interact with our university. But soon the time will come to decide how we 
should best transition back to a ‘normal’ student life for 2021. Some changes 
will need to be addressed immediately as we begin to move back to on-campus 
learning across the board, however I’m sure there will be students who may have 
found new flexibility in their study lives over the course of this past year.

The livelihood of Postgraduate Students can vary greatly from person to person 
and from course to course. The decisions that will be made moving forward 
will no doubt affect the lives of Postgraduate Students, who often juggle their 
degrees alongside full-time work, families, and other responsibilities. Should I be 
elected as Postgraduate Officer, I will strive to ensure that Postgraduate Students 
from all backgrounds and life situations have their voices are heard when the time 
comes to make these changes. 

Postgraduate Students, I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to work 
alongside you, and to ensure your voices and concerns are heard. 
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Hello, I am Qige Kang, a student of first year in animation design. The position I 
am looking for is International Student's Officer. UTS is a collage with a  diverse 
studying environment. There are many international students from all over the 
world with different cultures. I from Beijing, China. As an international student, I 
hope to help more international students in their study and life more relaxed. And 
I also can feeling that way about myself. When I first came to Australia in 2018, 
I also felt pressure due to the strange environment and language differences. 
Therefore, I would like to encourage international students like me to make 
friends, participate in school activities and solve problems together. At the same 
time, I hope to gain experience from it so as to improve myself. Thank you.
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ADEEB KHAN INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS' OFFICER
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